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Dear Legislation, 

As a working educator and wife of a rancher, these taxes seem absolutely 

devastating. If the goal is to try and drive all new businesses and some current out of 

the state, this is on point. Oregon truly needs a pause and take a reflective look at all 

of the programs we currently have and how to make them more efficient without just 

raising taxes and throwing more money at a broken system. I have lived here my 

entire life - attended schools, universities, etc. and have never seen anything as 

dysfunctional as the times we are currently in. It is time to take a look at the root 

causes of the problems, not add more burden to the already hard working folks of the 

state. 


